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Critically acclaimed author Barry Lyga's middle-grade debut ARCHVILLAIN now in paperback!

Kyle Camden knows exactly where he was the night Mighty Mike arrived: sneaking around the fallow field
behind Bouring Middle School, preparing one of his most ingenious pranks yet.

Which is why he couldn't tell anyone where he was. Or what he saw.

Those lights everyone saw in the sky weren't tiny meteors burning up in the atmosphere. They were some
kind of strange, supercooled plasma that bathed the entire field -- including Kyle -- in alien energies.

Unfortunately, the energies also brought Mighty Mike to Earth. Kyle is the only one who knows that Mighty
Mike is an alien. Everyone else thinks that Mike is just some kid who stumbled into the field, got beefed up
on meteor juice, lost his memory, and decided to start rescuing kittens from trees. But Kyle knows the truth.
And he'll do anything in his power to stop Mighty Mike, even if it means being an Archvillain!
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From reader reviews:

Joel Fallis:

Throughout other case, little men and women like to read book Archvillain #1. You can choose the best book
if you love reading a book. Provided that we know about how is important a book Archvillain #1. You can
add information and of course you can around the world by a book. Absolutely right, since from book you
can know everything! From your country right up until foreign or abroad you will find yourself known.
About simple matter until wonderful thing you could know that. In this era, you can open a book or even
searching by internet system. It is called e-book. You may use it when you feel weary to go to the library.
Let's read.

Heather Bencomo:

In this 21st hundred years, people become competitive in each way. By being competitive at this point,
people have do something to make them survives, being in the middle of the crowded place and notice
simply by surrounding. One thing that at times many people have underestimated this for a while is reading.
Sure, by reading a reserve your ability to survive boost then having chance to endure than other is high. For
yourself who want to start reading a book, we give you this particular Archvillain #1 book as beginner and
daily reading reserve. Why, because this book is usually more than just a book.

Clara Palmer:

Information is provisions for individuals to get better life, information presently can get by anyone with
everywhere. The information can be a information or any news even a problem. What people must be
consider while those information which is inside former life are difficult to be find than now could be taking
seriously which one is acceptable to believe or which one often the resource are convinced. If you find the
unstable resource then you have it as your main information we will see huge disadvantage for you. All of
those possibilities will not happen inside you if you take Archvillain #1 as your daily resource information.

Cynthia Harvell:

Reading a book tends to be new life style in this particular era globalization. With looking at you can get a
lot of information which will give you benefit in your life. Along with book everyone in this world can share
their idea. Books can also inspire a lot of people. Many author can inspire their very own reader with their
story as well as their experience. Not only the storyplot that share in the ebooks. But also they write about
the information about something that you need example. How to get the good score toefl, or how to teach
your sons or daughters, there are many kinds of book that you can get now. The authors in this world always
try to improve their proficiency in writing, they also doing some exploration before they write with their
book. One of them is this Archvillain #1.
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